
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th October 2019 

 

 

 

Dear year 4 parents, 

 

Brazilian Carnival 

 

To celebrate the end of our unit on Brazilian carnivals, year 4 are going to have their own 

carnival.  We are very excited and have made our own head dresses.  This will take place 

on Wednesday 23rd of October (the same day as creative homework is due in).  To make 

this as exciting as possible, we would like your child to bring in a change of clothes.  You 

do not need to buy anything new, bright coloured clothes will look amazing. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 teachers 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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